
 
Testimony in support of 1259 
I am writing to encourage you to vote yes on 1259 
The cities should be notified before wastewater sampling takes place and that, in addition, 
there should be a public hearing so that citizens can weigh in on the legal and moral 
ramifications of surveilling wastewater in order to potentially restrict the movement of 
citizens in the name of public safety.  
Thank you, 
Hannah 


